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From: Annee Littell
Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 6:57:06 AM
To: CPP-antideg-comments
Subject: Anti degradation methods
Importance: Normal


I am writing to urge AADEQ to protect high quality streams in all of our state and national parks, wildlife 
refuges and other wilderness areas.  Please also include tributaries to these streams or rivers as these 
tributaries eventually are what makes up the bigger stream or river.  Please establish baseline water quality 
standards with scientific testing and use numeric standards rather than narrative standards.  Thank you for 
your attention to these requests.  We must do all we can to protect the quality of our waters.  Annee Littell, 
517 E. Johnson St., Fayetteville, AR 72701

Sent from my iPad
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